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14 October 2015

Secretaries, Local Associations;
Hilal Co-ordinators; FUB, Islamic Trusts

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Islam
Assalaam Alaykum Wa Rahmatullah Wa Barakatahu
CONFIRMATION OF THE MONTH OF MUHARRAM 1437H

We pray that by the Grace of Almighty Allah Subhaanahu Wa Ta'ala, this note
reaches all of you in the very best of health and highest of Islamic spirits.

The Hilal Committee of FIANZ is pleased to inform the community that the new
moon for Muharram has been sighted today and therefore tomorrow (15 October
2015) will be 1st Muharram 1437H.

We hope that this New Year brings blessings and peace from Allah Azzawajal
and means of achieving our goals, Insha Allah.

Jazakallah Khair and Wassalam.
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